
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
                                             

   
 

A warm welcome back to the new half term. I hope you had an enjoyable break. The children have come 
back refreshed and are all set for eight weeks of exciting learning, hard work and much to celebrate! Please 
make sure your child quickly gets back into good routines at home with Regular Reading, Homework and 
Early Nights; your support and good habits really help towards the children achieving their full potential. 

 As we move into the Winter months please ensure your child has a warm, waterproof coat and 
appropriate school shoes for outdoor playtimes.  

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners and Respect Award Congratulations to Keinan M in Y5 and Jack D in Y3 who won my special award 
before the holiday. Both boys have been noticed for using wonderful manners and respectful behaviour around school and we are 
very proud of them both. Keep letting your lights shine. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parking Safety 
Thank you to all those who took notice of the “Drop and Go” message this week. Inappropriate parking and driving 
outside school has once again resulted in several complaints. It is extremely helpful, and promotes the protection of 
the children, when you drop the children off safely at school, and then leave room for other road users.  
PTA Bingo 
Please come along to the PTA Bingo at 6pm on Friday 9th November at St Bernard’s club. Entry on the door is £1. £5 
Bingo Book, Free “Kids Stand Up Bingo”, Sweet stall, Tombola and a Raffle. Eyes down at 6:30pm.  

  
Year 6 Service of Remembrance 
Please join us as we are led by Year 6 in a special Remembrance Service marking the 100-year anniversary of the end 
of World War 1, on Thursday 8th November at 9:15am. 

Parents’ Evenings 
Please sign up for an appointment to see your child’s teacher at Parents’ Evening on Thursday 15th November (sheets will be 
available in the Main Entrance from Wednesday pm next week). If you are unable to attend on this date, please contact the office 
to arrange an alternative appointment. Thank you. 

Community Holiday Food Market 
The Larches and Savick Community Association are holding a community food market on Tuesday 6th November from 
1-2pm at Oaktree Court, Preesall Road, Larches. This food market is open to everyone and is run on a pay as you feel 
basis. 
More Dates for your Diary 
Please see this week’s Class Newsletters for upcoming Christmas Dates  

Thank you for your support, 
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PTA Support 
Thank you to all those who have already sent in the sponsor money from the Bog Eyed Jog. Please send in any outstanding 

money as soon as possible. So far we have raised £1019.72, which is just wonderful! The PTA have recently provided a 
wonderful wooden construction for the EYFS children (currently transformed into a jungle!) and are also providing for a set of 
exciting Maths Resources that will support learning for all children in all classes. You will soon be receiving a letter about our 

upcoming Pantomime visit and will notice that the PTA are heavily subsidising the cost of this trip. All the hard work that goes 
in to fund raising by the PTA helps to benefit all the children in school and so we are extremely grateful for all their efforts. 

Please continue to support the PTA events and get involved if you can! 
 


